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Termination Notice Rescission

Medicare and Medicaid Notice to the Public

The Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services has determined that  North Village Park of 
Moberly, Missouri  is in substantial compliance with Medicare regulations.

Notice is hereby given that the agreement between the Secretary of Health and Human 
Services and North Village Park, as a skilled nursing facility in the Medicare program, will 
not be terminated  on October 15, 2021. In addition, as authorized by the Missouri 
Department of Health and Senior Services, notice is given that the facility's 
agreement as a nursing facility in the Medicaid program will not be terminated on 
October 15, 2021.




